
The application deadline for incoming exchange students at NTNU is May 1st 
Please relate to this deadline and inform nominated Erasmus students at your 
institution about NTNU's deadline. The deadline for the spring semester is 
October 1st.  
 
For access to the application form please see: 
https://www.intersek.ntnu.no/gjestestudenter/default.htm 
 
Please note that the application form for fall 2011 will not be accessible 
online after the deadline. All nominated students should therefore submit an 
online application before May 1st. 
 
Exchange students planning to come to NTNU for the spring semester of 2012 can 
submit their application from August 15. 
 
Due to the large number of incoming exchange students arriving in August, NTNU 
can unfortunately not guarantee housing at the student village for all incoming 
students from partner institutions. However, students from partner institutions 
will be given priority. Students who are not offered student housing will have 
to look for private housing in Trondheim. For more information about this, 
please see the link about housing given below. 
 
If possible we recommend students to apply in the spring term due to the housing 
situation in Trondheim as we have more rooms available in the spring.  
 
Due to the fact that we have a lot of exchange students at NTNU and not enough 
rooms available at the student villages, the Office of International Relations 
cannot allocate housing for visiting PhD candidates. This category of visiting 
students must therefore look for accommodation in the private housing market in 
Trondheim. 
 
For more information about application, please visit our webpage: 
http://www.ntnu.edu/studies/visiting_and_exchange_students 
 
For more information about housing, please see this webpage 
http://www.ntnu.edu/studies/housing 
 


